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247TH  Meeting

Erskineville Town Hall
Erskineville

103064

Thursday 27 April 2000

An Extraordinary Meeting of South Sydney City Council was held at the Council 
Chambers, Erskineville Town Hall, Erskineville, at 6.30 p.m. on Thursday, 27 April 
2000.

PRESENT

His Worship, The Mayor, Councillor Vic Smith (Chairperson)

Councillors -Sonia Fenton, Christine Harcourt, Jill Lay, Sean Macken, Greg Waters.
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REPORT OF THE MANAGEMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE
HELD AT ERSKINEVILLE TOWN HALL

27 April 2000

At the commencement of business and at 5.50 p.m. those present were:-

The Mayor and Councillors - Fenton, Harcourt, Lay, Macken and Waters.

Apologies - Councillors Bush and Deftereos.

The Committee recommended the following:-

ADMINISTRATION – DRAFT MANAGEMENT PLAN 2000/2003 – APPROVAL FOR 
PUBLIC EXHIBITION (2021951)

That arising from consideration of a minute by the General Manager dated 26 April 
2000, Council approves the Draft Management Plan 2000/2003, to be placed on 
public exhibition, subject to the following amendments to the Draft Fees and Charges, 
namely:-

(1)  Under the heading Temporary Road Closures on Page 11, the proposed 
charge of $1,100 be detailed as under:

•  $300 – for each application and $800 – for advertising.

(2)  Under the heading Meals on Wheels Programme on Page 38, (Activities Clubs 
Meals and Meals on Wheels Meals) – the current charges remain as printed;

-Committee recommended that a further report be submitted by the General Manager 
to Council:-

(1)  on the engagement of a private marketing firm to look at aspects of marketing 
Paddington Town Hall, in particular, appropriate fees and charges for the hiring 
of the hall;

(2)  such firm to also make suggestions with respect to the marketing of other 
community halls to the public and community;

(3)  on the marketing of Council's properties in general.

The Management Review Committee terminated at 6.22 p.m.

At 6.30 p.m. the Council Meeting commenced.
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Moved by Councillor Macken, seconded by Councillor Harcourt:-

That the above recommendation of the Management Review Committee held on 
27 April 2000, be approved and adopted.

Carried.

The Council Meeting terminated at 6.32 p.m.

Confirmed at a meeting of South Sydney City Council
held on ................................................................2000

CHAIRPERSON                                                                        GENERAL MANAGER


